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Dated: 26/07/2019 

Notice 

 

It is for the information of all concerned that the classes for the B. Tech. 

(IT/CSE/ECE/CE/EE) I-Semester will commence from the second week of 

August and for the III, V and VII-Semesters will commence from the third 

week of August. The exact date of Induction Programme and commencement 

of classes will be notified later. 

Sd/- 

Director (UIIT) 

 


